HOMEWORK: Willows
Please can the children complete their homework in pencil unless otherwise stated 

Times tables 

The children are expected to learn their times tables. Please help them learn their 2, 5, 10 times tables so they can answer quick fire questions in any order and know the related division facts.  
Reading: Starting week beginning 10th September
Over the week the children are expected to be reading at least 3 times. More often is preferable. Please sign the reading record to show they have been heard read. Please ensure your child’s reading book is in their book bag every day in case they are heard read individually at school. The children will be given a reading day.
Spellings: Starting week beginning 10th September
Like last year the children will have 5 spellings each week to learn on a spelling bookmark. Spellings are tailored to each child and they will be the common exception words from Year 1 and 2, then words using different suffixes. Please make sure the bookmark is in the book bag on your child’s allocated spelling day.
Literacy and Maths: Starting week beginning 17th September
Each child will have a SPAG and maths CGP homework book. Each week they will be set a page or two linked to our learning in class from each book. It is important that these books are returned each week so we can mark them and check progress. I will let you know which page(s) need to be completed. There are two boxes in the classroom for the books to be put in. These will be given out on a Thursday and due back in the following Wednesday but can be returned earlier if completed.
I will inform you of your child’s reading and spelling day.
